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Subcommittee discussed recommendations of workgroups in detail. Chairs presented the 
recommendations and asked for discussion. For more detailed information on 
recommendations, see the final submitted recommendations by the Safety and Security 
Subcommittee.  
  
Mindy Ulstad presented plan for combining recommendations by the workgroups and 
suggested that subcommittee look at which are similar and could be combined.  
 
Workgroups presented their high level recommendations: 
  
Financial safety working group - Carrie Couch  

• Discussed similarities in recommendations to other workgroups (education) and also 
specific questions regarding personnel management  

• Question about if different types of lenders were included in consideration  
• Agreed to add 'prosecutors' / hospitals/home health group to recommendation about 

power of attorney statutes 
• Question about if there was any discussion about using tech startups in this space, 

specifically regarding AI and machine learning. 
o Comment about regulation regarding AI - this is coming up as a topic of 

conversation more and more 
  
Education and awareness working group - Jordanna McLeod 

• Discussed protection and training around scams and fraud, including security of Zelle 
• Comment about marketing and education. Suggested partnering with trusted famous 

person who is a similar age to the target population to get their message out. A 
successful campaign from past Missouri efforts was referenced as a model for this 

• People discussed connections where they could build on and use existing models as 
stepping stones  

• Discussed some issues that were covered in recommendations from the Family 
Caregiver subcommittee 

  
Public Safety working group - Marcia Davis 

• Discussed where data come from and which SMEs consulted 
  
Survivor Advocacy - Janice Thomas 

• Question about if sources of data were streamlined or still disparate  
• Tableau was presented as a fairly universal source of information across state 

government, to promote information sharing. There is a push by state governments to 
be more data forward. Every department has access to this 

  
Next Steps: Workgroup chairs to send updated recommendations to the subcommittee 



Additional Next Steps: Mindy and team will put together consolidated list of recommendations 
and share with Advisory Council. Recommendations will be discussed in February and March 
Town Hall meetings.  
 


